
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
 
Date: MAR 0 9 2015 
To: AI Spence, Directives Program Manager, Office of the Deputy Assistant 

Administrator for Information and Technology, ASP-11 0 

From: Victor Wicklund, Manager, Propulsion & Mechanical Systems Branch,tfLJ 
Transport Airplane Directorate Standards Staff, ANM-112 

Subject: Request for Closure of Obsolete Directives 

We have recently reviewed several directives as part ofthe annual FAA directives 
revalidation exercise. We have identified three directives that we have superseded with 
formal guidance or policy, that are project specific and do not serve as generally 
applicable policy, or that are otherwise outdated. We request your assistance in formally 
closing the following directives : 

8110.16, '·Fire Extinguishing Requirements for APU Compartments," August 1976 

8110.20, ..FAR [sic] 25.1203: Inflight Monitoring of Fire Detection Systems," August 1976 

8110.27A, ·'CAR 4b.383 and FARs [sic] 25.855 and 25.857, Cargo Compartment 
Classification Requirements," April 1979 

Thank you for your assistance. 


